
From: Goyette, David [maifto:David.Goyette@puc.nh.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 12:26 PM
To: Carrie Cammarano <CCammaranocriusenergy.com>
Cc: Quint, Janet <Janet.Quintpuc.nh.gov>; Wiesner, David K <David.Wiesnerpuc.nh.gov>
Subject: DM 16-615 FairPoint Energy, Contract Pages from 2016.05.26 FPE 2016 Renewal

Hello Carrie,

Commission Staff has reviewed the proposed residential and small commercial contract filed with your application and
requests that you provide additional information and edit the contract as follows.

1) Please provide a copy of the Welcome Letter.

2) Please remove any reference related to and regarding natural gas service.

Please email me the revised contract and copy of the Welcome Letter template for review.

Thank you.

David Goyette
Utility Analyst ill
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
2 1 S. fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, NH 033012429
603.2% 1 .6326(voice)
603.27 1 .3878(fax)


